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MUNICIPAL NOTICE NR.39/2020 

 

 
ROADWORKS: R44/PARADYSKLOOF ROAD/GOLF COURSE ACCESS 

ROAD INTERSECTION UPGRADE 
 
 
Please note that the Directorate: Infrastructure Services, plans to:  
 
 

 Undertake construction works at the intersection of the R44 and Paradyskloof Road and, at the 
intersection of the R44 and Stellenbosch Golf Course Access Road. 

 
 
The construction work is aimed at improving safety and comprises the modification of breaks in the 
median islands on the R44. The works is expected to commence this week and its completion is 
planned to coincide with the completion of Skuilplaats Road (around December 2020). On completion 
of Skuilplaats Road, the modification of the median islands will be implemented to improve safety 
along the R44. 
 
The construction work is not expected to affect traffic flow, however minor delays may be expected as 
the works progresses. Every effort will be made to minimize inconveniences and we thank you in 
anticipation for your understanding and patience. For further enquiries please contact 021 808 8222. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Deon Louw 
Director: Infrastructure Services 
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